
USDA 
United States Department of Agriculture 

Rural Development 

Rural Utilities Service 
October 30, 2018 

1400 Independence Ave SW, 

Room 2844 Stop 1597 Mr. Stewart McDonald 
Washington, DC 20250 Superintendent 

North Slope Borough 
Voice 202 720 0800 School District Grant A 

829 Aivik Street 
Barrow, AK 99723-0169 

Re: Application DLT 2018-146 

Dear Mr. McDonald: 

I am pleased to congratulate you on your organization's selection for a $117,152 grant 
under the 2018 Distance Learning and Telemedicine Grant Program administered by the 
Rural Utilities Service. 

In the near future, you will receive legal documents for your execution. This will formalize 
the agreement and enable you to request funds. If you wish to view the grant document, 
you will find a blank copy on our website under the Forms and Resources tab at: 

http://www.rd.usda.gov/proerams-services/distance-learning-telemedicine-grants  

We look forward to working with you to bring the benefits of advanced 
telecommunications services to rural America. 

Sincerely, 

Christopher A. McLean 
Acting Administrator 
Rural Utilities Service 

cc: Mr. Jerry Ward 
Alaska State Director 

USDA is an equal opportunity provider, employer, and lender. 
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